From: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov>
Sent: Thursday, July 2, 2020 4:31 PM

To: Julie Teglovic

Subject: FW: Please appeal for a higher RHND

From: Matthew Schmitz

Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2020 10:32 AM
To: MTC Info <info@bayareametro.gov>
Subject: Please appeal for a higher RHND

| *External Email*

I don't understand how local government can walk around and see people sleeping on the streets all over
this city, and not realize that the lack of housing is a direct contributor to this. This problem will only get worse!

Please appeal to HCD for a more realistic target to meet our region’s needs.





